
From: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 3:19 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Stopped by. 
 

 
One more for the hopper. 
 
Three branded corkscrews, dropped through the mail slot in our door. 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Joana Zaidan <joana@ward43.org> 
Date: Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 13:49 
Subject: Fwd: Stopped by. 
To: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org> 
 

FYI - Jonathan left a gift at the office.  I don't know the value, if it triggers the necessity of reporting but 
maybe it does. 
 

--- 

Joana Zaidan 

Director of Zoning and Urban Development 

Alderman Michele Smith - 43rd Ward 

(773) 348-9500 

joana@ward43.org 

www.ward43.org 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jonathan Gordon <jgordon@experientialcg.com> 
Date: Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 11:58 PM 
Subject: Stopped by. 
To: Joana Zaidan <joana@ward43.org> 
 

Hi Joana, I stopped by to say hello today. That will explain the 3 wine openers dropped in the mail slot.  
 
Congrats on getting Dom’s Market open for the community and talk soon.  
 
Jonathan  
 
Jonathan Gordon 
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